
 

 

 
 

 

The Illinois Tollway 
invites you to provide your 
comments on the IL Route 
53/120 Blue Ribbon Advisory 
Council DRAFT Resolution and 
Summary Report. 

 

You are also invited to attend 
the next meeting of the Council 
when the draft document will be 
discussed.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
Additional information about the 
Council is available in the Community 
Outreach section of the Illinois Tollway 
website at www.illinoistollway.com. 
 
If you have questions about this 
meeting, or other Council activities, 
please contact:  
Michelle Graham 
(630) 241-6800 x 3824 or 
mgraham@getipass.com 

 
The initial draft of the Council Resolution and Summary 
Report is now available. Please note, it is a draft only, and 
it should serve as a tool to generate discussion and 
comments. The language and content are NOT final.  
 
You are encouraged to provide input and suggest specific 
revisions, additions and deletions. Comments will be 
compiled and made available to all Council Members for 
discussion and deliberation during the April 20th Council 
meeting. 
 
COMMENTS: You are welcome to provide a comment any 
time. However, to be included in the meeting discussion on 
April 20, your comments must be received by 11:00 a.m. 
CST on Wednesday, April 18, and must be submitted using 
the form provided. Please DO NOT EMAIL comments to the 
project team. This is necessary in order to ensure that all 
comments are documented and to present comments to 
the Council in an organized fashion. 
 
LINK TO DOCUMENT AND COMMENT FORM: 
www.frego.com/route53 

 
IL Route 53/120  

Blue Ribbon Advisory Council Meeting 
 

Friday, April 20, 2012 
1:00 – 4:00 pm 

 
Lake County Central Permit Facility 2nd 

Floor Conference Room  
500 W. Winchester 

Libertyville, IL 

 

NOTICE 

mailto:mgraham@getipass.com
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